
To The Senate  Enquiry ….Dear Sir/Madame, 

I have concerns that this  proposed bill is a threat to our Freedom of Religion  and Freedom 

of speech, 

I would ask that in any enquiry on this subject you treat as a priority the protection  of  our 

Religious Freedom and our  

Freedom of Speech the corner stone of a functioning democracy that we have fought so hard 

for in this country. 

 

 

 

 

Thankyou for your time and consideration of my submission  

 

Regards  

 

Paul Sampson 

 


